
 

St Andrews Primary, Clifton Campville & 
Mary Howard Primary, Edingale 

At Mary Howard and St. Andrews Schools, we are thrilled to share the incredible achievements and joyful 
experiences that have unfolded this term. Our commitment to nurturing a love for learning and fostering a vibrant 
school community has never been stronger. Here are some highlights that showcase the wonderful things 
happening in our schools. 

This year’s World Book Day was a resounding success! Our children embraced 
the joy of reading by dressing as their favourite book characters, sharing 
stories, and participating in engaging book-themed activities. The enthusiasm 
for literature was palpable, and it was heartwarming to see our pupils excited 
about reading and storytelling. 

We are excited to announce that we now have six balance bikes and helmets 
available for our students! Our staff has received training in Bikeability, 
ensuring that our children learn essential cycling skills in a safe and supportive 
environment. This initiative not only promotes 

physical activity but also fosters confidence and independence in our young learners. 

Our Year 5 and 6 netball team recently participated in a tournament at Richard Crosse, 
where they showcased their talent and teamwork, finishing in second place! This 
achievement reflects the hard work and dedication of our students and coaches. We 
are incredibly proud of their sportsmanship and commitment to excellence. 

We are delighted to announce that several of our talented swimmers will represent our 
schools in the Tamworth Schools Swimming Finals at the Snowdome in April. This is a fantastic opportunity for 

our children to demonstrate their skills and compete at a higher level. We wish 
them the best of luck and know they will make us proud! 

Recently, we underwent a MAT English review, and we are proud of the results! 
The review highlighted the calm and purposeful learning environment in our 
classrooms, where children are excited about reading, writing, and 
communication. Our pupils articulated their learning exceptionally well, 
showcasing their understanding and engagement with the curriculum. This high 
standard of teaching and learning is a testament to the commitment of our 
dedicated team. 

To celebrate the special ladies in our children’s lives, we hosted Mother’s Day 
meals, where mothers and significant female figures enjoyed a delightful meal 
with their children. The event was well-attended and filled with joy, laughter, and 
cherished memories. It was a beautiful reminder of the strong community bonds 
we nurture at our schools. 

At Mary Howard and St. Andrews Schools, we are continuously striving to 
provide enriching experiences that enable our children to grow and flourish. We 
are proud of our achievements and the supportive community we have built 
together. Thank you for being a part of our journey, and we look forward to sharing more wonderful moments in 
the future! 

Warm regards 

Rachel Mills-Executive Head of these wonderful schools 
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